
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING on SPECIAL ASSESSMENT 

FOR PUBLIC IMPROVEMENTS IN 

THE TOWN OF LAWRENCE, BROWN COUNTY, WI 

2018 I-41 CORRIDOR SANITARY SEWER AND WATER MAIN 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Town Board of the Town of Lawrence has declared its 

intention to exercise its police power and levy special assessments in accordance with Section 

60.0703, Wisconsin Statutes, for improvements constructed within the area described below and 

special assessments to be levied on a reasonable basis upon the properties benefited thereby.  

Said improvements to include a sanitary sewer and water main, laterals where necessary and 

required, grading and graveling where necessary and required, and necessary appurtenances and 

incidentals. Said improvements shall be constructed and the properties benefiting therefrom are 

contained in the following described area: 

 

ASSESSMENT DISTRICT 

 

Lots located adjacent or near portions of Mid-Valley Drive and French Road, specifically to 

include the following parcels: 

 

L-443-2, L-444, L-446, L-1803, L451-4, L-452, L-454, L429-1, L429, L-428, L-428-1, L-426, 

L-424-2. 

 

An Engineer’s Report showing plans and specifications, estimated cost of improvements and 

proposed assessments is on file in the Town of Lawrence Business Office located at the Town 

Hall, 2400 Shady Court, De Pere, WI 54115 and may be inspected on Monday through Friday 

from 8:00AM to 4:00PM. 

 

You are further notified that the Town of Lawrence Board will hear all interested persons or its 

agents concerning matters contained in the Preliminary Resolution which declared the Town’s 

intention to exercise its power to levy special assessments; the Engineer’s Report as described 

above; and the Final Resolution, authorizing such special assessments, at 6:30PM, on Monday, 

May 14, 2018 at the Town Hall located at 2400 Shady Court in the Town of Lawrence. 

 

All objections will be considered at said hearing, and thereafter the amount of the assessment 

will be finally determined. 

Dated this 1st day of May, 2018 

 

Cindy Kocken, Town Clerk-Treasurer 

Town of Lawrence 

  
Posted at the following on Wednesday, May 2, 2018  

 
Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court   

Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette 

              Property Owners Notified 

 


